
Nancy Conley 
 
We have been harmed by the increasingly hostile actions by the Minnesota Animal Health, 
MNDNR, AND legislators that have created regulations and rules that increase cost and reduce 
our rights to farm as we have a constitutional right to.  These people and state departments 
have taken away our rights with out biological or lawful processes.  I cannot even calculate the 
total loss of income but can relay that this has caused aguish and mental stress to the point it is 
hard to continue a great business we started with plans that were well founded, now dashed to 
pieces 
 
If I had been given adequate time I could have been more specific. 
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